
 
 
 
 

Attention all Providers-- Check Write Date Change 

 
The check write that was previously scheduled for Tuesday, October 1, 2013 has been rescheduled and 
will be dated Monday, September 30, 2013. Please be sure and advise your submitters, business 
partners, etc. of this change. The EFT date for these payments will be Tuesday, October 1, 2013. 


